
 

 

16 September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are delighted to have all our young people back in school again and hope to have a much more 
normal year than last. 
 
In an attempt to remind pupils of our core values and ethos, we have decided to implement a            
“Back to Basics” agenda and one of the foci is behaviour. We are fully aware that the months 
spent learning at home affected pupils’ familiarity with school systems, so this is an opportunity to 
highlight the types of behaviours that we expect to be displayed around school. Behaviour over the 
first couple of weeks in school has been typically excellent but these reminders will help us to 
maintain our very high standards throughout the year.  
 
A programme is currently running in school to address this topic, but I thought that our parent body 
could help to re-enforce this message at home too. With this in mind, we have put together a leaflet 
with our core values addressed and a copy is attached to this letter. 
 
We would be very grateful if you could discuss the information contained within the leaflet with your 
child so that they are familiar with the key points. 
 
Below find below some of our key messages and the dates to be delivered:-  
 

Date Focus 

W/c 13 September 2021 1. Take pride in how you treat 
people 

2. Exit and entry to lessons 
 

W/c 20 September 2021 1.  Conduct on the corridor 
2.  Punctuality 
 

W/c 27 September 2021 1. Uniform 
 

W/c   4 September 2021 
 

1. Organisation 

W/c 11 October 2021 
 

1. Following instructions 

W/c 18 October 2021 
 

1. Behaviour in the classroom 

 
Thank you for your ongoing support. It is by working together in partnership that we achieve the best 
results. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
M J DUMICAN 
Headteacher  


